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                                        Wednesday 3 January 2018 
                                            

Foundation Stage Educational Visit – Ras Laffan 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to invite your child to visit the Emergency and Safety College based at Ras Laffan on Thursday 25 
January 2018. This is a great opportunity for your child to experience seeing real fire engines and to learn about the 
importance of fire safety. This exciting experience will provide plenty of opportunities to help develop your child’s 
communication and language skills whilst learning in a new environment.  
 
The cost of the trip will be QR 50. The trip will take place during the school day and children should be picked up as 
normal at 13:40. The children will be supervised by members of the Foundation Stage team throughout the trip.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete the slip below and return it with the full payment to 
your child’s teacher by Monday 8 January. It is important that the form is returned by this date as coaches will be 
booked based on the number of responses we receive. If the form is returned late, we may not be able to 
guarantee a place for your child on the trip.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Helen Lewis 
Foundation Stage 2 Teacher 
            _______________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter ______________________________ in class _________   
to attend the visit to Ras Laffan. I hereby enclose a total payment of QR 50 to cover the total cost of the trip.  
 
My child has a special medical need/issue:   Yes   No  
If yes, please provide more information below:  
 
 
In case of an emergency, I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment. In case of such an 
emergency, please contact: 
Name                     Phone  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature         Date 
 


